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Developing speed management plan using the new speed management guide 
In 2022, a new Speed Management Guide: Road to Zero was published by Waka Kotahi. This guide updated the approach to speed management planning and provides Road Controlling Authorities with guidance on developing long-term, high-quality speed management plans that set safe and appropriate speed limits on Aotearoa’s network. The guide aims to reduce deaths and serious injuries and improve road safety by ensuring a consistent approach on safe speed limit changes across the country. 
The question now is: how should RCA’s most effectively develop their speed management plan, and what are the risks involved? In recent years, Councils and Waka Kotahi have worked on speed management projects, with most being successful, but some not. Public support and opposition have a signinfinct impact on the project. Speed limit changes and treatments are usually welcomed around the schools zones and on active streets, such as town centres or community centres, but not rural roads.   
The presentation will discuss how different high profile projects from across the country have been developed or delivered, feedback has been received, and the key lessons learned. Additionally, it will demonstrate the considerations involved in developing a speed management plan and how to involve the community during the process. Most importantly, it will show the findings from recent monitoring and evaluation activity as to their impact.   
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